
November 29, 2018 

PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL 

ROUTE 234- BRENTSVILLE ROAD INTERCHANGE 

 

Prince William County chose to accept an unsolicited proposal to design and construct 

Route 234- Brentsville Road Interchange, improvements in accordance with Prince 

William County Purchasing Regulations §1000 and Code of VA §33.2-1820.  View 

Prince William County e-services at:  www.pwcgov.org/bid and select the “Other 

Links” link as a source for posting unsolicited proposals.   

 

The County will receive competing proposals from interested parties until 3:00 P.M., 

local time March 30, 2019.  Firms shall submit ten (10) copies of proposal inclusive of 

CD and non-refundable payment in the amount of $5,000 made payable to Prince 

William County.  Submit to: 

 

Prince William County Finance Director 

1 County Complex Court MC455 

Prince William County, VA  22192 

 

Direct questions regarding this project to Adam Manne, Purchasing Division Chief, via 

email at:  amanne@pwcgov.org 

http://www.pwcgov.org/bid

